Seabrook Police Department



7 Liberty Lane, P.O. Box 456 Seabrook, NH 03874 Phone: (603) 474-5200 Fax: (603) 474-7242 Brett J. Walker Chief of Police

Kevin M. Gelineau
Acting Deputy Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM

TO: Town Manager FROM: Chief of Police DATE: January 17, 2020

RE: Request for funding to improve facility and purchase radar signs

The Seabrook Police Department continues making improvements to our facility in order to maintain Town property and give the residents a police station they can be proud of. We make every attempt to improve our facilities and equipment with budgetary allocations but that isn't always possible. With the Board's mention of "unrestricted" funds at their meeting on Monday 13 January 2020 I make the following requests to improve Town property and purchase equipment to increase public safety in key areas identified by and under the control of the Police Department:

- \$6,168.00, Replacement flooring for remaining offices and gym.
- \$11,071.25, Granite sign to replace existing Police Department sign in front island.
- \$9,997.00, Two (2) solar/electric radar/speed signs for placement on Railroad Ave. and Ocean Blvd.
 - TOTAL REQUEST: \$27,236.25

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully submitted,

Brett J. Walker, Chief of Police